
Chippewa Chatter - Jan. 19, 2021
Welcome to your weekly addition of the Chippewa Chatter!  We are looking forward to sharing with you the 
latest and greatest in the 4-H world in weekly updates.  

An EEO/AA employer, the University of Wisconsin-Extension provides equal opportunities in employment and 
programming including Title IX and American with Disabilities Requirements.

Check out our Facebook & Instagram page @ chippewawi4h

The Cloverbud Connect Zoom program is here!  The next program will be offered on Saturday, January 
23 at 9:30 am.  Cloverbuds from around Chippewa County can engage in a Cloverbud project meeting 
using the WI 4-H Cloverbud curriculum developed by Monica Lobenstein. Please register here to 
receive the Zoom link for the program:  Cloverbud Connect  

If you are a youth leader, we are in need of teachers for February - May.  If you are interested, please 
let Heidi know!

Chippewa County 4-H’s Ice Fishing day is on Saturday, February 20 at Kamp 
Kenwood.  The day is open to fishers of all ability levels and learn to fish options 
will be available.  Youth will learn the fundamentals of ice fishing, what to do 
with their catch and ice fishing safety.  

 The program will be open to the first 38 youth in grades 3 and up to comply 
with risk management.  Youth start and end times will be staggered between 
noon and 5 pm in four hour time slots.  

The program fee is $5 and includes snacks, beverage and bait.  Registration can 
be found here:  https://forms.gle/vqDZbsPPW7qBMMwH8

VIP (Volunteers in Preparation) Training will be held on January 26 from 
6-7:30 pm.  All new volunteers must go through VIP training in order 
complete their registration process.  Training includes information about 
Extension, your role as a volunteer, risk management and working with 
youth.  Registration closes Monday, January 25 for the training.  
Registration can be found here:   VIP Registration

If there are no registrants by Monday, January 25, the training will be 
cancelled.  

Check out the next great mini camp offering for youth in grades 3-5*!  There 
will be four craft lessons on Tuesdays from 6:00-7:00 pm, February 
23-March 16.  Crafts will include clay pots taught by a professional potter, 
felt animal stuffies, paper snowflakes, and painting.  

Sessions will be taught via Zoom and most supplies will be provided for a 
fee of $10 paid to Chippewa County 4-H Leaders Inc.    A supply list of home 
supplies will be provided in advance of the program. 

Registration closes on January 26 and can be found here:  
https://forms.gle/KkBDCY7yPPFvwQ4TA

*This program is age appropriate for grades 3-5.  Youth older are welcome.

YQCA (Youth for the Quality Care for Animals) will be again required 
for specific animal exhibitors at the Northern Wisconsin State Fair in 
the following species:  Dairy, Beef, Swine, Sheep, Goat, Rabbit and 
Poultry.    Youth must take this course yearly and provide 
documentation to the fair.  For the 2021 NWSF, the 2020 certificate 
will be accepted.  It is RECOMMENDED for returning exhibitors to 
take the course.  It is REQUIRED for all new exhibitors in the animal 
departments listed and can be done online here:  
https://yqca.learngrow.io/Account/Login

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://uwmadison.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUrde-gpj8jEtXwltGnEVgo6aWBV84xDc6O&sa=D&ust=1611092327654000&usg=AOvVaw32_QWG0LqSW9ePM_4AfUl4
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://forms.gle/vqDZbsPPW7qBMMwH8&sa=D&ust=1611092327664000&usg=AOvVaw3svYHCXEjbm0kLunm210Ak
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://uwmadison.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJUtcuyvpjMvGtbi9c1vmUOO4gYBAFiSiCOu&sa=D&ust=1611092327676000&usg=AOvVaw1QJtFZ5KTlS5BShpBEwAz2
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://forms.gle/KkBDCY7yPPFvwQ4TA&sa=D&ust=1611092327687000&usg=AOvVaw0lNkIPLDUySrITIW4p37vz
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://yqca.learngrow.io/Account/Login&sa=D&ust=1611092327826000&usg=AOvVaw0PDzXYg5i3oif05RBSHSQX

